
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

Value focus: Responsibility  
We care for one another and look after our school. 

 

This week’s Bible reference:    
“ ‘Well done!’ said his master, ‘You’re a reliable, 
responsible person. You have been trustworthy 

and honest.’ ” (Matthew 25:14ς30) 
(Genesis 1:26) 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates  
 

Wednesday 27th September …. 9.15am, PTFA meeting at  
  school  
Thursday 28th September …. 9–10am, Diamond and Pearl  
  Phonics Breakfast at school 
Tuesday 3rd October ... 6pm, Standards Committee meeting 
Wednesday 4th October ... 6pm, Personnel and Welfare  
  Committee meeting 
Thursday 5th October … School photographer  

Friday 6th October … 3.30–5.30pm, Rocktopus gig at school 

Friday 13th October … 2pm, Golden Time Party  

Friday 13th October … 3pm, Topaz Class fundraiser   

Monday 16th October ... 4–6pm, Full Governing Body meeting 
Tuesday 17th October … 9.15am, Headteacher’s  
     Commendations Assembly in the school hall 
Friday 20th October … 2pm, Harvest Festival at Christ Church  
  parish church on Christchurch Street West 
Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October … Half-Term Holiday 
Monday 30th October … Children back to school 
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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Christ Church, 
 

Bikes, scooters and feet   

We are still encouraging families to leave their cars at home (or park five minutes 

from the school gates) and walk, cycle or scoot their way to Christ Church. Itõs 

good for childrenõs health and much better for the environment.   
 

Children need warm waterproof coats a nd wellies  

é so they can make the most of the schoolõs lovely outdoor areas all year round. 
 

Please keep fidget spinners and fidget cubes at home   

Just a polite reminder: we are treating fidget spinners and fidget cubes as toys. 

This means they will not be allowed in school unless prior permission has been 

agreed by school staff as part of an official support plan. Thank you for your 

cooperation and support. 
 

Rupert Kaye, 

Headteacher  



 

 

 

 

 

Please vote for Christ Church 

at one of these Tesco stores:  

 

Forest Road Tesco Express, Frome, BA11 2TU 

Blenheim Park Tesco Express, Melksham, SN12 6TA 

Brook Road Tesco Express, Trowbridge, BA14 9DL 

County Way Tesco Extra, Trowbridge, BA14 7AQ 

Eastbourne Road Tesco Express, Trowbridge, BA14 7HW 

Frome Road Tesco Express, Trowbridge, BA14 0DT 

Thornhill Road Tesco Express, Warminster, BA12 8EE 

Leigh Park Road Tesco Express, Westbury, BA13 3SD 

Fore Street Tesco Express, Westbury, BA13 3AY  

 

Please note: you donôt have to buy a plastic bag.  

Just ask for a token every time you make a purchase ï 

no matter how big or small. Then remember to vote for 

our ñEnchanted Forest School Projectò. Thank you.

 

 

Jesus said, òI have come in order that you might have life ð life in all its fullness .ó 

(John 10:10) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diamond and Pearl Phonics Breakfast  

Join us for a fun PHONICS BREAKFAST on Thursday 28th 
September, 9–10am. Come along and see how we teach 
phonics in your child’s class. You will learn about phonics, 

 so you can help your child make good progress with reading 
ŀƴŘ Χ Ŏŀƴ ǘƘŜƴ ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳǊǎŜƭŦ ǘƻ ŀ FREE BREAKFAST! 

 

 

PTFA Meeting 

Wednesday 27th  

September @ 9.15am 

PTFA 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 1st Dec @ 3pm 

 

Harvest Festival 

Friday 20th October 

@ 2pm at Christ 

Church parish church 

 

    A LETTER from the NHS 

    should be going to 

    everyoneôs HOME ADDRESS 

explaining how you can book a FLU 

VACCINATION for children in Reception and 

Years 1, 2, 3 and 4. If you do not receive your 

NHS letter, please contact NHS Patient and 

Practitioner services on 01278 726958. 

 


